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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Paul Murphy  
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
3rd June 2022 

 
PQ 26781/22 Deputy Paul Murphy - To ask the Minister for Health the number of doses of 
Paxlovid that are available for the high-risk population of Ireland; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy,  
 
Thank you for your representation. 
 
The manufacturer of the oral antiviral Paxlovid has committed to an order of 14,000 doses. 
 
To date there have been 5,200 doses of this therapeutic drug delivered to Ireland and doses 
are still available to be administered to eligible high-risk patients  for the treatment of COVID-
19. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 


